
-----Original Message-----
From: Sandy Urso [mailto :sandysu777@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, May 24, 2021 8:07 PM 
To: Karen Edwards; Michael Behrendt 
Subject: Site visit on May 26. 

We are requesting that the Planning Board visit the backyard of 5 Smith Park Lane during the site visit to help 
understand how close this proposed parking structure would be to our property. Also, in order to gain t he full 
understanding of conditional use, it would be prudent for all to see the locations and heights from our property vantage 
point. We want to thank you for all the work and deliberation that has been put into this endeavor and being property 
owners yourselves, we believe you respect everyone's without the desire to deva lue something we worked so hard for. 
Renovations done by the town all have seemed to benefit those whose property it abuts, but this proposal certainly 
lacks consideration for those most affected. I am concerned about my safety and no one should feel that way. 

Thank you again, 
Sandy Ceponis Urso 

Sent from my iPad 
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